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Office of the Lord Mayor 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

 
My dear Lord Mayor 
 

Better Bikeways for Brisbane Information Request 
 
Space4cyclingBNE is a coalition of Brisbane’s grass roots cycling advocacy groups with the 
aim of making cycling an issue for all levels of government. We share a vision for Brisbane 
where it is easy, convenient, and safe for people of all ages and abilities to walk or ride a 
bicycle to their destination. 
 
As mentioned on Council’s website, $220 million has been spent since 2008.1  We note that 
three projects have been completed so far in the 2016/17 financial year.2  We are interested in 
providing our members with a more comprehensive view of Council’s commitment to cycling 
through the bikeways program.  To facilitate this, we request the following information about 
cycling projects completed in the program since 2008. 
 

• Project title 
• Description 
• Dimensions - length/width  
• Location (GPS start & end), linked to the PLANT_STRU field of the “Bikeways in 

Brisbane City” Open Data set 
• Completion date 
• Contractor 
• Budgeted cost 
• Actual cost 
• Funding sources other than Council, and amount contributed 

 
We look forward to your response at your earliest convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
8 May 2017 

                                                
1 https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/traffic-transport/roads-infrastructure-bikeways/current-
bikeway-pathway-projects 
2 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1VrPep_8mgEtzyUJGHmPKYVfO1oAJxPJC5tRmo3uP1q
Q 


